
Erin O'Brien

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Williams, Jeff - FSA, Dayton, TN <jeff.williams@tn.usda.gov>
Friday, August 03, 2012 5:51 AM
Erin O'Brien

RE: SOPC00234 incoming correspondence

Good morning Erin,

The Petrie farm is in Weakleyor HenryCounty. Due to the animal numbers, FSA had to complete a Class II
environmental assessment. The environmental assessment resulted in a Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI). FSA
required the owner of the farm to publish a three day notice for comment in their local paper and provide copies to all
consulting agencies and the EPA as a courtesy to acknowledge the status of the project and the Agency finding. We've
done this before and Ithought TDEC had received a copy. It's been awhile and the last notice may have gone to Jim
McAdoo. Ifyou have questions, give me a call. Thanks.

Jeff M. Williams, ARA
Farm Loan Specialist/Appraiser
201 Main Street, Suite 101
Dayton, TN 37321

LENDER OF FIRST OPPORTUNITY
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From: Erin O'Brien [mailto:Erin.O'Brien@tn.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2012 11:38 AM
To: Williams, Jeff - FSA, Dayton, TN
Subject: FW: SOPC00234 incoming correspondence

Jeff,

I've never seen one of these before, would you enlighten me?

Thanks,

Erin

Erin O'Brien

Permit Writer

TDEC-Water Pollution Control

(615) 253-2245
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We accept and encourage electronic document submittals.

From: Elizabeth Rorie

Sent: Monday, July 30, 2012 2:22 PM
To: petrie78@vahoo.com



Cc: Erin O'Brien; Wade Murphy; Brian Wallace
Subject: SOPC00234 incoming correspondence

All,

This email is to acknowledge correspondence received for JP Farms. This email is a notification of receipt only and does
not confirm or imply any decisions on the part of Division of Water Resources staff members. This document has been
uploaded to Waterlog and is being forwarded to Division of Water Resources staff members for review.

Please consider saving a copy of this email for your records.

(This link is for Division of Water Resources staff members
only: http://tdecone.tdec.state.tn.us:7777/pls/p005/f?p=lll:51:867470735784701::NO::P51 PERMIT NUMBER:SOPC00
234.)

Beth Rorie

Secretary,
Division of Water Resources, Permit Section
Hours: Mon-Fri 7am-3:30pm
615-532-1172

TDEC-DWPC

401 Church St., 6th Floor Annex
Nashville, TN 37243

We accept and encourage electronic document submittals.

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any
unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the
law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error,
please notify the sender and delete the email immediately.


